_ Town of Spring Brook |

N hlS hostmg é speciél
Informational
Open House

for the

960t Street Resurfacing Project
From CR-H to 1010th Street

The Town, and staff from Cedar Corporation, will review the
proposed design for this area.

This will be an informal process to answer questions and explain the
project overview. Cedar Corporation representatives will be available
to talk individually with you. Please feel free to attend anytime
between 5:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. There will be a brief presentation on
the scope of the project at 5:15 p.m.

Wednesday, May 22, 2024
5:00 p-m. - 6:00 P-11. (with presentation at 5:15 pm.)
Town of Spring Brook
E3519 810t Street
Elk Mound, WI

For additional information please call
Kevin Oium of Cedar Corporation at 1-800-472-7372.




